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Statement by Directors Pursuant to Section 169(15) of The Companies Act, 1965

We, Raja Tan Sri Dato’ Seri Arshad bin Raja Tun Uda and Morten Lundal, being two of the Directors of Maxis Berhad, do hereby state that, in 

Financial Reporting Standards, International Financial Reporting Standards and the Companies Act, 1965 in Malaysia so as to give a true 

The supplementary information set out on page 191 has been prepared in accordance with the Guidance on Special Matter No.1, Determination 

as issued by the Malaysian Institute of Accountants.

Signed on behalf of the Board of Directors in accordance with their resolution dated 8 February 2017.

RAJA TAN SRI DATO’ SERI ARSHAD BIN RAJA TUN UDA MORTEN LUNDAL
DIRECTOR DIRECTOR

Kuala Lumpur


